
School Board Meeting:    April 22, 2019 
 
Subject: Bus Parking Lot Rehabilitation Project 
 
Presenter:      John Heltunen, Director 
       Buildings and Grounds 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Accept Total Base Bid + Alternate 1, as submitted by Johnsonville LLC for 
$260,411.52 to complete the addition to the bus garage parking lot. 

 
 

  
  

DESCRIPTION: 
 

Seven companies submitted bids to complete the project. The project adds 
parking and electrical hook-up for 24 buses. This will increase our bus parking 
total up to 70 buses and allow for all buses to be parked at the site. Current 
district bus count, for all district routes and activities is 67 buses.    
 
The District worked with WSB engineering to complete the design for this 
project. Letter of Recommendation to accept the bid submitted by Johnsonville 
LLC is also enclosed.  

 

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 682-
8773. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Letter of Recommendation – WSB 

 Bid Tab 
 


